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feels it is imperative to move forward and submit a formal proposal in FY  
2003 for the good of the university. 
 
     The following will provide numerical information supporting an additional  
benefit to K-State employees, tuition waivers for dependents, spouses and  











Texas A & M     | None         | None 
____________________|__________________________|______________________________ 
Texas Tech     | None         | None 
____________________|__________________________|______________________________ 
=============================================================================== 
Peer Universities   | Faculty/Staff        |Dependents 
____________________|__________________________|______________________________ 
Colorado State     | FT - 6 hrs/yr,           |Scholarship - 25% tuition 
      | PT - 3 hrs/ur         | discount to dependents and  
      |          | spouse 
____________________|__________________________|______________________________ 



 Granted, adding more students to a classroom has a cost as well as  
costs associated with advising the student, processing the student through  
enrollment and providing student service needs.  On the other hand, each  
additional student generates revenue for the city of Manhattan, the  



     In reviewing this document, many may wonder why K-State would want to  
jeopardize a portion of their tuition revenue offering a tuition waiver to  
their employees, dependents and/or spouses.  One way to view this is to  
understand that K-State is not losing tuition revenue when these  
dependents, employees, or spouses would not have attended anyway.  In  
addition, the dependent, employee or spouse will still be required to pay  
the required fees.  This is additional revenue to support student  
services, building funds, educational improvements, technology, and the  
library.  The 100% employee tuition waiver is an investment made by the  
university in their employees to provide professional development  
opportunities on campus and to encourage life long learning.  As a side  
note, since the general public believes employees at K-State receive  
dependent tuition waivers, let's make this perception a reality.  As one  



 
1. Dependent children?   ____Yes (Continue to next question) 
     ____ No (Continue to question 3) 
 
2. Please indicate the number of dependent children (again, by dependent child, 
   we mean an individual that you claim as a dependent on your federal income  
   taxes and is below the age of 23) falling within each category and your best 




